
WARREN COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF EMERGENCY SERVICES 
Division of Emergency Management 

520 JUSTICE DRIVE 
LEBANON, OHIO 45036 

 
REPLY TO: Michael Bunner/Director 
    March 15, 2017 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
 
SUBJECT:  State of Ohio Tornado Drill on March 22nd  
 
Warren County Emergency Management Agency, in partnership with participating Ohio 
counties, will take part in the statewide Tornado Drill on Wednesday, March 22nd, 2017.  
At 9:50 a.m. the State of Ohio will test its Emergency Alert System and all Outdoor 
Warning Sirens in Warren County will be activated. Schools, businesses and households 
are encouraged to practice their tornado drills and emergency plans.  
 
 
 
All questions related to the testing of the Warren County outdoor warning sirens during 
the State of Ohio tornado drill should be directed to the Warren County Emergency 
Management Agency: WCEMA@wcoh.net or 513-695-1315.  
 
 
   
  MICHAEL W. BUNNER 
           Director of Emergency Services 
 
 
   


